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Subject: [Fwd: We are not members of RALV]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Tue, 04 Jul 2006 17:58:35 -0700
To: Corrie@kost.ca

Subject: We are not members of RALV
From: M E Craver <mecraver@shaw.ca>
Date: Tue, 04 Jul 2006 17:37:50 -0700
To: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>
CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>

To whom it may concern:
Both Lyle and Monica Craver are NOT members of RALV, nor have we shown an interest in joining  any
time soon.  We are members of the LVCA and Upper Lynn Residents Association (ULRA) only. Just to clear
up the possible confusion.  Thank you.

--Monica and Lyle Craver

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Kiwanis Lynn Valley Concern

Date: Tue, 04 Jul 2006 16:48:46 -0700
From: Wendy Qureshi <qureshi28@shaw.ca>

To: council@dnv.org
CC: fonvca@fonvca.org, 'Brian Platts' <bplatts@shaw.ca>, 'Ernie Crist' <criste@shaw.ca>, 'Lyle 

Craver' <lcraver@shaw.ca>, 'M E Craver' <mecraver@shaw.ca>

Mayor Walton and Councillors:
 
The Residents' Association of Lynn Valley (RALV) requests that the current yellow street
crossing warning light on 27th Street in Lynn Valley be changed to a full pedestrian
activated red (stop) signal as was urged by the residents of the Kiwanis Towers when
this devise was installed.
The present yellow signal is not adequate. It is difficult to see and it is being
ignored by many drivers and puts persons crossing 27th Street at risk.
Thank you.
Paul Kouri,
Heather Peters,
Wendy Qureshi
John Sharpe

We are not members of RALV
Content-Type: message/rfc822
Content-Encoding: 7bit


